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P.O. Box 8700
St. John's, NL              
A1B 4J6
April 10, 2006

Dear Ms. Templeman:

My sister, Jodi Oliver, suggested that I contact you to express my interest in a position with the Office of the Chief Information Officer (OCIO).  I graduated this spring from the Bachelor of Computer Science (Honors) program at Memorial University and am very interested in gaining experience in the field of application design and support.  As a new graduate, I would be available to work immediately on any short or long term project that you may have to offer.
While studying at Memorial University, I completed an honors thesis entitled ????.  This project had the practical application of ??? in the Department of Earth Science.  My work on this project involved extensive research in the area of ? as well as embarking on a consultation process with various stakeholders.  This included giving several presentations on my work to end users and incorporating their feedback to customize the application to better suit their needs.  Through this experience, I learned the importance of collaboration with end users to present a highly technical solution in a comprehensive way, ensuring it is both accessible and meets or exceeds their operating requirements.
I feel that my ability to communicate with clients and meet their needs in a technically sound, user-friendly way is an asset that would be of benefit to the OCIO.  I can be reached at (709) 722-8009 or boliver@cs.mun.ca if you would like to set up a meeting to further discuss my qualifications.  Thank you for taking the time to peruse my resume.
Sincerely,

